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Reminders: 
-Enrichment classes end at 
5:00pm every day. If you 
need to add or drop a 
class, please email Erik at: 
huberthumphrey@ 
childrens-choice.org 
 
-We run Homework Club 
every Monday, Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday 
in our Quiet Room in the 
first grade hallway. All 
children are welcome and 
encouraged to attend. If 
you would like your child 
to get individualized 
reminders please see a 
staff member.  
 

 
Helpful Information 
Site Phone: 974-8069 
 

Office Phone: 296-2880 
 

Site Email: 
huberthumphrey@ 
childrens-choice.org 
 

 
 
Financial Assistance 
Available: 841-4800 
 

March is “Animal Planet” Month at Children’s Choice!  
In February we surveyed the kids to see what they wanted to learn about this 

spring. Many of their responses were about animals, so we decided to plan a 

month of curriculum that teaches them cool things about their favorite animals 

and creatures. Activities will include turtles, lizards, pandas, cats, dogs, tigers, 

birds, deer, and many more! 

Conference Days and Spring Break in March! 
School will be closed on Thursday, March 12th and Friday, March 13th for Parent 

Teacher Conferences. School is also closed for Spring Break from Monday, March 

30th through Friday, April 3rd. Children’s Choice will be open at Osuna Elementary 

from 7am-6pm for both Conferences and Spring Break.  To sign your child up for 

care on these days please log on to your parent portal and sign up there. The 

deadline to sign up for Conferences is 3/8 and the deadline to sign up for Spring 

Break is 3/25.  

 
 

Launching Bottle Rockets with Ben ! 

 
 



  

 

 

Gym Games! Children’s Choice has begun using the 

gym more regularly in the afternoons and it has 

opened up a huge variety of activities that we can 

run at the site! 

 
In Smaug’s Den with Dennis, the kids had to try and sneak up 

on the “dragon” and steal his treasure without getting tagged.  

 
In Snow Castle Battle with Aviva, there were two teams trying 

to keep their cup castles standing while working to knock the 

other team’s castle down with snow balls.  

 
In All Stars Basketball Club with Wyatt and Beau we spent 

each week playing basketball in the gym and working on 

having good sportsmanship with each other.  

During Dinosaur Dodgeball with Easton we played dodgeball 
where you had to throw and roar like a dinosaur. We began 
talking about our favorite dinosaurs and this is what the kids 
had to say: 

 

“Mosasaur because it’s a cool fish eating dinosaur that swims 
and most dinosaurs don’t swim.” –Riley B (1st) 
 

“The T-Rex because he is one of the biggest dinosaurs.” –
Kamali M (Kinder) 
 

“”The T-Rex because he has sharp teeth and is a meat eater.” 
–Easton G (Kinder) 
 

“The Velociraptor because it was the apex predator of the 
time. They also hunted in groups and had a 3 inch claw.” –
Conner L (3rd) 
 

“The Brontosaurus because I don’t like meat eaters.” –Juliet 
L (3rd)  

SPACE BUBBLE GUM PIE CHALLENGE! 

 
During this Hubert Humphrey CC Tradition we split the 
kids into grades and challenge a staff to eat through a 
pile of whipped cream and blow a bubble before the 
kids can. Our kid winners this year were Lydia M, Shiloh 
G, Audrey M and Landen G, but the staff still scored 
more points and won! 

 


